
My name is Petra Prostrednik and I own property and a business in Yamhill County. Like many, my business, Bella Vie Gentle Birth 
Center, has been affected by Covid 19. We were very grateful for the much needed support that our PPP loan provided us. I am in 
opposition of SB-137 as we are just now making our way back to “business as usual” and a big tax hit would set us back yet again. 

I ask that you please consider the hardship that businesses in our community have (and are still enduring) due to this pandemic and 
ask that you please not create another financial burden. Times are still difficult for many. 

Sincerely, 

Petra Prostrednik 
Co-Owner of Bella Vie Gentle Birth Center


